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On Tuesday, April 11, at 6:46 a.m., the Sioux County Sheriff's Office investigated a motor vehicle accident that
occurred at the intersection of Harrison Avenue and 440th Street, two miles south of Sioux Center, IA.

Jeremy Oolman, age 39, of Orange City, IA was driving a 2004 Ford F-150 northbound on Harrison Avenue. He
stopped for a stop sign at 440th Street. Brent Van Leeuwen, age 29, of Orange City was driving a 2011 Ford F-
350 westbound on 440th Street. Oolman drove into the intersection and was struck by Van Leeuwen.

No injuries were reported.

The F-150 sustained approximately $4,000 in damage. The F-350 sustained approximately $2,000 in damage.

Oolman was cited for failing to obey a stop sign.



